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Tuesday 30th January 2024 

 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

To raise awareness of ‘Children’s Mental Health Week’ and to help raise funds for the 

Place2Be Children’s Mental Health Charity, we would like to invite you all to a ‘Community 

Coffee Morning’ which will be held in the school hall on Friday 9th February 9.00am -

10.30am.  

 

This year’s theme ‘My Voice Matters’ will encourage children (and adults) to have their say 

and speak up about how they are feeling. What better way than coming together to enjoy a 

slice of cake!  

 

For our coffee morning to be successful and to raise as much money as we can for the 

charity, we would appreciate your support by buying or baking cakes to send into school with 

your child to sell during our coffee morning.  

 

 Please bring in all cake donations on Thursday 8th February or on the Friday 

morning.   

 

To attend the coffee morning, we would appreciate a £2 cash donation (bring on the day) 

and this will include your drink and a cake.   

 

The children will have an opportunity at the end of the day to purchase any remaining cakes, 

so if you would like to send in a £1 donation, please ensure it is in a clearly marked envelope 

with their name.   

 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr A. Hodgson 

Principal 

 

 


